
THE FRIENDS OF 

NEWBY & SCALBY 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Information for 

Parents and Carers 

If you would like to be part of the 

Friends, either as a volunteer or on 

the committee, then please complete 

your details below in order that we 

can contact you with further 

information of events and meetings. 

Name: ................................................ 

Address: ............................................ 

........................................................... 

........................................................... 

Home No: .......................................... 

Mobile No: ......................................... 

Email: ................................................ 

Any days and times when 

unavailable to help: 

........................................................... 

........................................................... 

........................................................... 

Ideas or comments: ........................... 

........................................................... 

........................................................... 

Please return this slip to the school 

reception — Thank you 

 



Who are the Friends? 

We are parents, grandparents and 

carers of Newby & Scalby school 

children .  We raise money to 

improve the facilities at the school 

and enjoy ourselves in the process 

by organising events for both adults 

and children. 

 

When do we meet? 

We aim to meet on two/three 

evenings a term in school.  

Meetings are informal and relaxed 

and we are delighted to see new 

people, so do come along, we 

always want new ideas. 

This year at school we organised 

the following: 

 Christmas and Summer Fairs 

 Treasure Hunt/BBQ 

 Parties/Discos for the children 

 Easter egg/bonnet competition  

 Refreshments at special events 

What have we raised money for 

in the past? 

We have helped to purchase 

resources that have made a 

difference to school life. 

The Library next to the main hall 

was built with money raised by the 

Friends and we have provided 

several computers for the school 

and lots of software. 

In 2012/2013 

We raised funds towards a new 

Sound and Lighting system, 

blackout blinds and curtains for the 

school stage, which enabled 

children to participate in the ‘behind 

the scenes’ aspects of productions.  

The lighting track and stage lights 

are the last instalment.  A plaque 

was unveiled in the hall to 

commemorate this. 

In 2013/2014 

We are raising money to expand 

outside learning for pupils to 

compliment the trees that were 

planted last year. 

How do I find out about the 

meetings? 

Details about our meetings and 

activities will come home from 

school with your child in the 

newsletter. 

Also, in the school reception 

there is a book that you can leave 

messages and notes in that will 

be passed on to the Friends. 

We appreciate that not everyone 

wants to come along to a meeting 

but everybody is welcome to 

participate in some shape or 

form.   

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 

MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 

“The Friends of Newby & 

Scalby Primary School are a 

vital part of the social and 

educational life of the school.  

Their assistance in all areas of 

school life is invaluable and is 

welcomed by all staff and 

governors.” (Chris Knowles, 

Headteacher) 


